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Friday 26th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are absolutely delighted with the news that we can welcome back all pupils from Monday 8th 

March 2021. We have missed seeing all the children and look forward to seeing everyone again 

for face to face learning.  

 

Health and safety for all with remain as our number one priority upon our return and many of the 

protective measures we had in place in the half term leading up to Christmas will once again be 

in place from Monday 8th March. We are currently reviewing and updating our risk assessment 

which will be available for you to view on our website at the end of next week in the policies 

section. All measures are reviewed regularly and as we understand more about the impact of 

having all children back in school we wil review and adapt the measures in place accordingly.  

 

Our full re-opening plans will be shared with you next week. The staggered start and finish times for 

each year group that have been in place since September will remain the same along with the 

entrance gates for different year groups to use.  

 

We know that each family has been through different experiences during this lockdown and to 

help us understand any changes, challenges and information about this time for your family we 

will be sending out an online survey early next week via email so you can inform your child’s class 

teacher of any important information you wish to share before your child starts back on Monday 

8th March.  

 

Our focus for the first week back will be to welcome, settle and re-establish routines and structures 

for all children. We will then start to informally assess next steps in learning for each child in order 

understand areas of focus for the coming weeks.  

 

We look forward to welcoming all children back on Monday 8th March and all staff are really 

looking forward to seeing all the children again in person.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Rachel Kiziak 

Executive Head Teacher 

Havelock Schools 
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Staggered start and finish times: 

Year 

Group 

Gate to use Drop off (am) Pick up (pm) 

YR HIS Main entrance 

then turn left 

Rockets – 8.45am  

Sparklers – 8.55am 

Astronauts – 9.05am 

Rockets – 2.55pm 

Sparklers – 3.05pm 

Astronauts – 3.15pm 

Y1 HIS Main playground 

double gate 

8.50 – 8.55am 3.05pm 

Y2 HIS Main playground 

double gate 

9.00 - 9.05am 3.15pm 

Y3 HJS South Playground 

gate 

 

8.45 - 8.55am 3.10pm 

Y4 HJS North Playground 

double gates 

8.45 - 8.55am 3.10pm 

Y5 HJS South Playground 

double gates opposite 

Catholic Church 

8.45 - 8.55am 3.10pm 

Y6 HJS North Playground 

double gates 

8.45 - 8.55am 3.10pm 

 


